
The Halloween What?  The annual PGPA Halloween Carnival is an awesome afternoon for PG & 

O’Quinn students of all ages. 

What's Happening At 12:30? The Lower School Students will walk in a parade around the green, 

beginning with the First Grade, who will be escorted by our Seniors. They will be followed by 

grades 2-4.  It's ADORABLE and should not be missed! 

When Does The Carnival Actually Start? Immediately after the parade, at 12:30.

Who Puts All Of This Together? YOU DO!  The PGPA is entirely parent volunteer run and we all 

pitch in and help set up the carnival the day before and day of the actual event.  We could USE 

YOUR HELP!  Sign up to volunteer by clicking on the "Volunteer" button!  It's a great way to 

meet new people and get involved in the school!

 Do We Purchase Wristbands This Year? tNo! The Carnival is free and open to all Porter-Gaud and 

O’Quinn families.

What Are "Mystery Treats"?  They are bags filled  with fun stuff like candy, pencils and other 

ghostly goodies.  Your child will be given a free wrist band that will get them 4 Mystery Treats.  

O’Quinn students may pick up Mystery Treat Wrist Bands at the Information Tent at the Carnival.

Who Provides Mystery Treats?  YOU DO! We ask that every Lower School parent send in 8 

Mystery Treats per child.   



What is Middleween? The Middle School’s very own MS ONLY area of the carnival.  Middle 

Schoolers will sign up for this in Homeroom and will be getting special wristbands (free of charge) 

to attend this event.

Who Provides Candy for Middleween? YOU DO! We ask that every Middle School parent send 

in 4 Bags of Halloween Candy OR 8 Theater Sized Boxes of Candy per child.  

Will I Need Cash? Short answer: YES! We will have food, snow cones, cotton candy, candy apples 

and several cash-only features like

    *****The Raffle

Do I Need To Stay With My Child? If your kiddo is in the 3rd grade or younger,  YES!  Middle and 

Upper School may be picked up after the Carnival at 3:30.  

Can I Bring Younger Siblings? By all means, YES!  In fact, ALL O'Quinn Students are invited to 

attend the Carnival, even if they do not have older PG siblings.  

Where Do I Park?  There will be members of the PG Facilities team on the grounds to direct 

parking near the Lower School.

Who Cleans It All Up? WE DO!  And we need your help!  All of this fun comes from a lot of hard 

work and we cannot do it without you.  Please consider signing up for the cleanup shift!  Tearing 

down cobwebs is actually very cathartic!!!  


